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Good morning,

My comments are in direct response to the comments submitted by the Illinois Environmental
Protection Agency. 

I am disappointed that the Illinois EPA chose to highlight voices from the Trump
Administration and polluters, while not even acknowledging the hundreds of community
members who shared why and how these rules would make their lives better. Hundreds of
people submitted comments in support of these rules including teachers, students, public
health professionals, parents, people with lung conditions like asthma and COPD, ev owners,
and more. 

As a parent to a young child, I recognize the responsibility I have to protect my child from
harmful air but I cannot do this alone. 

I urge the Illinois Pollution Control Board to listen to the hundreds of concerned residents
who’ve engaged in this process in hopes that Illinoisans can enjoy cleaner air. Ask them to
adopt the clean vehicle standards. 

Sincerely,
Sebastian Villa Rodriguez 

Electronic Filing: Received,Clerk's Office 05/05/2025 P.C. #566

mailto:s.villabahamon@gmail.com
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov



